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Arkansas Power and Light Company
Attn: Mr. J. D. Phillips
Vice President and Chief Engineer
Sixth and Pine Streets
Pine Bluff, Arkansas 71601

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated July 28, 1972, in response to our
letter dated June 30, 1972, relative to verification of certain
valve wall thicknesses for the Arkansas Nuclear One, Unit 1 fa-
cility. We have forwarded your letter to Regulatory Operationms,
Headquarters for further evaluation, and will inform you of the
results when available.

Very truly yours,

John G. Davis
Director






